
 

Thursday 12th March Queen Elizabeth II School   

18:00-19.30 

In support of Safer Internet Day on 11th Feb 2020, we are running Digital Online Safety 
Awareness Sessions for parents/carers across the county.  These sessions will offer you 
invaluable tips and advice on how to keep your children safe online. Each session aims to 
cover the following:  

1. What children are doing online 
2. Identifying some of the risks children may face online 
3. Looking at how you can support your children to protect themselves  
4. Showing you the help/support and resources available  
5. How to report any concerns 

You will be given useful resources to take away with you and have the opportunity to ask 
any questions you may have about your child’s internet safety. Although these sessions 
are aimed at parents/carers please feel free to bring friends and other family members 
along with you. Please note these are adult only sessions. 

Book your place on the Eventbrite Link: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/secondary-parentcarer-digital-online-safety-awareness-

tickets-83995283153 
or contact: cswb.bookings@westsussex.gov.uk 


